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Ref: DWa/NW 

 

7 October 2022 

 
Dear Parent 

 

Re: Year 10 Tutor Evening – Thursday 20 October 2022 

I would like to invite you and your child to attend our Year 10 Tutor Evening on Thursday 20 October from 

4pm to 7pm. 

This important event takes place as Year 10 students begin their GCSE studies at Smithdon High School. 

During the evening you will meet your child’s form tutor to discuss how they have settled in with their 

GCSE studies. You will also be informed of key information regarding attendance, areas of success and 

areas that need to be improved, key revision resources and support available to your child throughout 

their GCSE courses. 

In addition, I will be available to answer any further questions you may have along with Mrs Gibbins and 

Mr Johnson, the new Assistant Headteacher in charge of pastoral. 

Please book your appointment with your child’s form tutor using the online parents’ evening booking 
system. I have included a user guide with step by step instructions on how to make the bookings.  

I look forward to seeing you and your child on the evening. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr D Ward 

Senior Teacher – Head of Year 9 and 10  
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